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Date: Wednesday 7th May 2025 

TODAY’S SESSION: 

Opened: 4 new cases                                                
 
Closed: 4 cases 
 
Fed: 45 people 
 
4 clients who didn’t turn up for their 
appointment 

Total weight of food given out today = 
455.350 kgs 
 

That’s 945 meals 
 
 

DONATIONS TODAY WERE RECEIVED FROM: 

C19 Appeal, Individuals, St. Peters Bishopsworth, Knowle 
Methodist, Lidls, Sainsbury’s Customers, Morrisons, 
Slimming World, St Pius Xth & Sacred Heart Churches, 
HWC Choir, Winford Ford Spa, M & S & Withywood 
Church. 

 
Total of food donated this week = 539.960 kgs 

          FOOD REQUEST FOR THIS WEEK: 

➢ TINNED MACARONI CHEESE 
➢ NOODLES & POT NOODLES 
➢ CORNEDBEEF 
➢ TINNED CHICKEN ROLL 
➢ TINNED CARROTS 
➢ TINNED LENTIL 
➢ TINNED MINCE, STEW,  
➢ TINNED CHICKEN IN SAUCE 
➢ DOG FOOD 
➢ SHAMPOO 
➢ TAMPONS & PADS 
➢ TOILET ROLLS 
➢ BUTTER / SPREAD/CHEESE 
➢ FRESH FRUIT & VEG 
➢ EGG BOXES 

Memo: Thank you to everyone who donated this week, especially as it was a bank holiday weekend. We continue to 
need empty egg boxes please (½ doz box’s) as we have 3 large cartons of eggs to share. Donations can be brought into 
the Centre during office hours Monday – Friday; Alternatively, you can use the QR code above to get a supermarket 
delivery made direct to the Centre on a Wednesday morning between 8.30 and 10.30am. This week we have found 
amongst our donations a glass lens from a pair of glasses, we have kept it just in case someone finds that they have 
one missing, please contact me if it’s yours. We are registered to receive gift aid if you make a financial donation, 
please request a form.                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter and for caring – from Tracey & The Team 
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